
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I'm a landlord in Multnomah county and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.  It will increase deferred 
maintenance, less mom and pop owners, put the landlord and tenant against each other. Thank you for 
listening to a landlord's perspective. 
 
Kind regards, 
Joy Heinecke  
 


